
OSY PY2018 
RFP NOTICE!!! 

 

 

A second Bidder’s Conference for the 
PY2018 Central Alabama Partnership for 
Training and Employment (CAPTE) Youth 
RFP, which was made available on March 
11, 2018 and due on April 11, 2018, will 
be held on April 4, 2018 at 10:00 a.m.  If 
you have any questions, please contact 
Pamela Mapp at 205-582-5252. 


